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The Last Page
Dear friends,
Here we are again, in the fall. We
have had a number of glorious, sunny
days, with all the deciduous trees
turning mostly golden and glittering
in the sun.

The Genealogy Days in Koping are
now history, and we are looking for-
ward to next year in Karlstad at the
end of August. You are all cordially
invited to join us. One of the sponsors
is the Swedish Migration Institute,
so there will be an extra emphasis
on the 100,000 varmlanningar that
left for North America.

Otherwise the big news now is the
re-make of the SVAR site, which has
been integrated with the National
Archives Databases (NAD) of the
Swedish National Archives (Riksar-
kivet). The new site is called the Digi-

tal Research Room (DRR). There is
an article in this issue, which may be
of some help.

Some sad news: Swedish genealo-
gist Helena Stark passed away Oct. 12
at age 39 after a battle with aggres-
sive cancer. She worked with "Allt for
Sverige" and wrote an article about
this work in SAG 2013/2.

In the middle of September I went
to Trondheim in Norway for a "Bor-
der meeting" with Norwegian gene-
alogists. There were lectures about
local history, and we also visited the
local archive, and an old fortress,
Kristiansten, and had a good time
together. Having not been in Trond-
heim since 1967, I also walked a-
round the city, and saw a number of
nice old houses, and visited the old,

impressive cathedral from the 1100s,
where the king, Saint Olav, is buried.

Till next time!
Elisabeth Thorsell

Help us promote the
SAG journal!

Do you belong to a Swedish geneal-
ogy or other Swedish interest group?
Even a group that only sometimes
focuses on Sweden? We are happy to
supply SAG back issues and sub-
scription brochures for you to use as
handouts. If you will have a raffle or
drawing, we can even provide a
certificate for a 1-year subscription
to SAG for you to give away. Contact
Jill Seaholm at
<jillseaholm@augustana.edu>, or
309.794.7204. Thank you!

SAG
Workshop
Salt Lake City

2-9 Nov.
2014!

We look forward to seeing old and new friends in our
happy group of researchers !

The SAG Workshop is the highlight of the year - a fun
learning experience and a chance to do your Swedish
genealogy with hands-on help from experienced Swedish
and American genealogists.

The social side includes both welcome and farewell
receptions, a buffet dinner & entertainment.

Contact Jill Seaholm at 309-794-7204, or e-mail:
<sag@augustana.edu>.
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